
Morbidity and Mortality Weekly Report 

838 MMWR / August 11, 2017 / Vol. 66 / No. 31 US Department of Health and Human Services/Centers for Disease Control and Prevention

Erratum 

Vol. 66, No. 25
In the report “Multistate Outbreak of Salmonella Anatum 

Infections Linked to Imported Hot Peppers — United States, 
May–July 2016,” on page 663, the footnote (¶) at the bottom 
of the page should have read “Louisiana (two).”

Vol. 66, No. 29
In the announcement on World Hepatitis Day on page 794, the 

title should have read “World Hepatitis Day — July 28, 2017.”
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https://www.cdc.gov/mmwr/volumes/66/wr/pdfs/mm6629.pdf



